STAKEHOLDER CONSULATION – HOME CARE
The Council seeks to ensure that vulnerable adults have a range of care and support options to choose from, which includes home care. As our current contractual arrangements for these services are coming to an end, we are now seeking to go to the market in order to establish future arrangements. 
We are planning to hold a Stakeholder Consultation Event on Thursday, 15th September 2016 in Middlesbrough at 12noon to 4pm at Middlesbrough Football Club, Riverside Stadium, Middlehaven Way, Middlesbrough, TS3 6RS, which we would like you to attend.   However, in preparation for this event we would be grateful if you could complete this questionnaire to get your initial thoughts and ideas.

Questions:
	Middlesbrough Council is keen to understand and consider alternative delivery options that may be available in the global market place and as such we are interested to know from you what other models of service delivery you think we should consider?  Please detail below with benefits

	


	Middlesbrough Council is keen to learn and would like to ask you what you feel has worked well and what hasn’t worked with the Council’s current contractual arrangements for Domiciliary Care?  Please detail below

	


	Please can you tell us what contract length you believe the Council should be considering in relation to Domiciliary Care and why?  Please detail below

	


	Please can you tell us what you feel the current barriers are in the market place at present in respect of Domiciliary Care? Please detail below

	


	Please can you tell us about any recruitment and retention issues you are current facing or any future problems you may be facing? Please detail below

	


	Please can you tell us about any training and skills issues you are current facing or any future problems you are anticipating? Please detail below

	


	

	Please detail any other information or feedback that you feel would be beneficial for the Council to consider in relation to the future procurement of Domiciliary Care? Please detail below

	


I would like to thank you for your time in completing this questionnaire and ask that you return it to Rachel Mawer, Commissioning Manager at rachel_mawer@middlesbrough.gov.uk by 10th August 2016.
